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February 14, 2007

Mr. Mark Gordon

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 W.25th St.

Herschler Bldg. Room 1714
Cheyenne, Wy. 82002

Dear Mr. Qordon;

It is of my opinion that the petition by PRBRC be compietely
rejected for consideration. There are far to many reguiations on
water discharge now.

| am a landowner in the Spotted Horse Area with that particular
creek extending three miles through my property. | have NOT
had any damage to my land in regards to water discharge or
flooding in the past 5 years that Methane has been produced

My land has become more valuable to me because of the
water that is available for my livestock. Due to the placing of
the reservoirs my livestock can make better use of the grazing
and therefore have increased their weight gain and
reproductior.

I willingly leased those minerals for the production of methane
gas. And | feel it 1S between me and the company as to how
my property is used. The rules and regulations are bacoming
far to strict for the benefit of both me the landowner and the
company's that are trying to produce..
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{feel It is time to put a halt to all of these unnecessary rules and
regulations. The Water is of beiter Quality than most stock and
irrigation wells in the State of Wyo.

in surmmary the rules and regulation are becoming far to
complex for the benefit of anyone.

Sincerely,

S (5

Onville Carson
219 Werner Rd.
Arvada, Wyo. 82831



